
Bulletin 93-5 

Adherence to most recent NAIC manual for filing annual actuarial opinions 

September 28, 1993 

This Bulletin is being issued to clarify the Division's requirement that the 1993 
actuarial opinions must be prepared and filed in accordance with the NAIC's 
Annual Statement Instructions Manual in effect on December 31, 1993. 

 
       Darla L. Lyon        
       Director of Insurance   
 


